ILLINOIS STATE
UNIVERSITY

Telephone: 309/438-3183

University Curriculum Committee Campus Box 2202
101C Moulton Hall
September 30, 2015
TO: Susan Kalter, Chair, Academic Senate
gy
FROM: Mark Temple, Chair, University Curriculum Committee
RE: Proposals for Deletion of the Family and Consumer Sciences Sequences

The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate
review the attached Department of Family and Consumer Sciences proposals to delete the
Apparel Merchandising and Design Sequence; Food, Nutrition and Dietetics Sequence; Human
Development and Family and Resources Sequence, and the Interior and Environmental Design
Sequence from the Major in Family and Consumer Sciences.

The Department of Family and Consumer Sciences replaced the sequences in the Major in
Family and Consumer Sciences with new degree programs. The new Major in Food, Nutrition
and Dietetics, Major in Human Development, Major in Interior Design, and Major in Fashion
Design and Merchandising were approved by the Academic Senate on November 25, 2014 and
notification of the approval by the Illinois Board of Higher Education was received on
September 23, 2015. It is now possible to remove the sequences from the catalog and the record
keeping systems.

If approved by the Academic Senate the sequence will be removed from the 2016-2018
Undergraduate Catalog.
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